Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Terry Remick <terryinsb@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 07, 2016 1:.24 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: SUPS Meeting: Gaviota Coast Item to Share- My letter is attached - Thanks!
Attachments: GCC LETTER.pdf

Thank you.

Terry

Terry L. Remick

Trip Sales & Event Marketing Manager
Central Coast Flyer Train

Santa Barbara Office

805-680-0397
http://www.larail.com/public/ccf/index.html

Explore the hidden gems of the beautiful Central California Coast with us!
Enjoy the stories and pictures on our Central Coast Flyer Train Facebook page.



TERRY L. REMICK - PROGRAM MANAGER - LARAILCOM P.O. BOX 61602, SANTA BARBARA, CALIF. 93160 805-680-0397

November 7, 2016

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
104 East Anapamu St.

Santa Barbara, Ca, 93101

Re: Gaviota Coast Plan Hearing on Tuesday, Nov. 8
Dear Members of the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors:

[ am a native of Santa Barbara County. Beginning in 2010, along with my rail car partners and talented docents, we have been
providing monthly scenic vintage rail car day trips from Santa Barbara to San Luis Obispo, round-trip. LARail.com is a consortium of
very hard working private rail car owners based in Los Angeles. Much of my work with LARail.com has been as a support to numerous
Santa Barbara County non-profit organizations seeking to raise funds. Before engaging with LARail.com, | was the development
manager for the tri-counties of the American Lung Association of California. | hold degrees in Environmental Studies and Business

Management.

The Central Coast Flyer is the branded name of our special vintage rail car day trip program that travels from Santa Barbara along the
very scenic Gaviota Coast to San Luis Obispo, round-trip. 1 do not have exact numbers of our ridership. However, | am confident that
more than 3,000 plus passengers have been listed on our trip manifests in the last 6 years. They return to ride time and time again.
Our December 10 trip should be the setting for another marriage proposal. The fine scenery is clearly inspiring.

If there is any question about the value of the Gaviota Coast’s “viewshed” | am happy to attest to the fact that the joy and relaxation |
have seen on our passenger’s faces is quite noteworthy. Many have written thank you notes and posted online.

It’s my belief that the magnificent views of the Gaviota Coast is authentic nourishment for the soul.
Please support the Gaviota Coast Plan with the proposed changes.

Respectfully,

Terry Remick

Agent and Program Manager

Central Coast Flyer

terryinsb@hotmail.com 805-680-0397




